PUBLIC NOTICE
[bookmark: _GoBack]The City of Union Point will have a formal introduction of the proposed FY2019 -2020 annual budget at the regular scheduled City Council meeting on October 8, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. at the Four Room Schoolhouse at 211 Veazey Street, Union Point, GA.  A Public Hearing will be held on October 22, 2019 at the same location at 6 p.m.  All interested citizens are encouraged to attend and submit comments, oral or written.  Anyone requiring accommodations due to special needs are asked to contact City Hall 24 hours prior to the meeting for assistance at 706-486-4102.
